



Marjie McAnally
Superintendent

August 15, 2017

Phone: 734-532-1602 Fax: 734-532-1611

Board of Education

Danielle Funderburg, President Theresa Beard, Vice President Robert McLachlan, Secretary Ulanda Caldwell, Treasurer Thomas Kuderik, Trustee Debi Pyles, Trustee Devan Stafford, Trustee

Dear Romulus Community Schools Teachers,

On behalf of the Romulus Community Schools Board of Education, I would like to officially welcome you to the 2017-18 school year. I hope that your summer has been enjoyable and that you have had time to relax and visit with friends and family.

This year, the teacher school year begins with a district-wide in-service day on Tuesday, August 29th. All teachers should report to the Romulus Senior High by 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday. Come earlier to enjoy donuts, coffee, juice and catch up on the latest news with your colleagues. On Wednesday, all teachers must report to your assigned building except for special education staff and you must report to the board office for training. Both August 29th and August 30th will be special work days, beginning at 8:00 a.m. and ending at 3:00 p.m.

Our traditional all staff goodies and staff recognition meeting will be on August 29th at Romulus Senior High School.

The schedule for Tuesday is as follows:

7:30 – 8:00	Donuts, Coffee and Juice: Romulus High School Cafeteria
8:00 - 11:15	PLC Keynote Speaker: Brenda Kaylor
11:15 - 11:30	Staff Recognition and Years of Service
11:30- 12:15	Lunch - Baked Potato Bar
12:15 - 3:00	Professional Learning Communities at Work

During our meeting on Tuesday, we will take time to update everyone on district initiatives, engage in PLCs and to recognize our staff members for their years of dedication to Romulus Community Schools.

I hope that all of you enjoy your remaining time off and wish you the best for the upcoming school year!

Sincerely,

Marjie McAnally